
Friday 11th December 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Here is the Wednesday Word Link for the 3rd Sunday of Advent

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/christmas-holiday-
special?pid=MTA101634&v=13.4

A few parents have mentioned to me some problems regarding the parking on Rackhouse 
Road. If everyone adheres to the staggered starts and finishes then we should reduce 
congestion outside the school. Please park courteously – we are all here for the same 
reason, to drop off and collect our children safely. 

Y4 are at home and will be able to access their learning online next week (and the 
pantomime and elf videos). A work pack is also being posted out today. 

CHRISTMAS IN SCHOOL                                                                                                                                                          

Monday 14th December  Sports Clothing as usual (Y1-6)

Tuesday 15th December Own Clothes and wear a Christmas or Jolly Jumper Day 

Wednesday 16th December School Uniform and Christmas Dinner Day

Thursday 17th December School Uniform and a virtual visit from an Elf

Friday 18th December Own Clothes – Virtual Panto and Party Day                                                           
We will have a lovely last week preparing the children for Christmas with lots of creative activities 
and also lots of fun!

Thanks once again for keeping our school as safe as we can by wearing your face coverings 
and moving swiftly around our site. We must continue to look after each other as we 
approach the Christmas Holidays. 

We will finish next Friday 18th December at our usual staggered end times of 2.55pm 
onwards and the children will return on Tuesday 5th January 2021 from 8.45am. 

With prayers,

Sarah Yates    Head Teacher

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/christmas-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=13.4
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/christmas-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=13.4

